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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
TO THE UNITED NATIONS AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL 
ORGANIZATIONS, GENEVA 

NV-E PG-I 58-2017 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United 

Nations and Other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to 

the Office of the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and, with 

reference to the attached letter dated 19 June 2017 from Ms. Agnes Callamard, 

Special Rapporteur on Extrajudicial, Summary or Arbitrary Executions, has the honor 

to confirm receipt of the said letter, which has been transmitted onward to the capital, 

for consideration and appropriate action. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United 

Nations and Other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for 

Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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